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Ryan White Part B: HIV Care Program (HCP) 
• Revision of Management Memo 14-01was re-released and is posted on the OA 

website. Management Memo 14-01 addressed OA’s expectations of contractors 
in pursuing comprehensive healthcare coverage for all eligible clients. The 
changes to 14-01 were to update the dates of Open Enrollment and clarify the 
answer to one of the FAQs. Additionally, OA has updated the HCP / ADAP 
Covered California Client Information and Acknowledgement Form and made it 
available in English and Spanish. 

• HRSA’s San Francisco Office of Regional Operations hosted a California Ryan 
White Cross-Parts Meeting on September 3, 2014, in San Francisco. This 
meeting was for California Ryan White HIV/AIDS Program grantees to help 
prepare for the next Affordable Care Act (ACA) open enrollment period. 
Participants shared best practices for outreach, enrollment, and consumer 
education for the ACA. 

 
California Planning Group (CPG)  
The CPG will have a meeting on October 1, 2014, in San Diego. The meeting is open to 
the public and there will be an opportunity for public comment. Information about the 
meeting and the public comment opportunity is available on the CPG webpage of the 
OA website at www.cdph.ca.gov/programs/aids/Pages/OACPG.aspx. For additional 
questions regarding CPG, please contact Liz Hall at liz.hall@cdph.ca.gov.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact: liz.hall@cdph.ca.gov.    
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